
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

From: Rob Dudley 
Sent: 19 December 2024 11:15 
To: Bailey,Nick swp55710  
Cc: Kat Lattimore; Oli Bartlam; Sarah Bartle  
Subject: Re: IIT Application 
  
Hey Nick 
  
No prob – how about: The ESMP will provide details on the location of CCTV cameras and the coverage 
provided. This will include details of entrances/exits, stages/big tops/marquess as well as bars and any 
other locations as mutually agreed between the PLH and SWP Licensing.  Other locations agreed 
between the PLH and SWP will be done so a minimum of 28 days prior to the event” 
  
Cheers 
 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
From: Bailey,Nick swp55710 
Date: Thursday, 19 December 2024 at 11:30 
To: Rob Dudley 
Cc: Kat Lattimore, Oli Bartlam, Sarah Bartle  
Subject: RE: IIT Application 
Hi Rob, 
  
Just to confirm that the two conditions will that I have proposed will now read as follows; 
  

• A staff member from the premises who is conversant with the operation of the CCTV system 
shall be on the premises at all times when the premises is open to the public. This staff member 
shall be able to show and provide Police or authorised officer recent data or footage with the 
absolute minimum of delay following a lawful request. 



And 
• The ESMP will provide details on the location of CCTV cameras and the coverage provided. This 

will include details of entrances/exits, stages/big tops/marquess as well as bars and any other 
locations as mutually agreed between the PLH and SWP Licensing.  Other locations agreed 
between the PLH and SWP will be done so a minimum of 28 days prior to the event. 

  
If you’re happy with that I am happy for the application to proceed as amended. 
  
Hope you all have a safe and merry Christmas and see you next year. 
  
Regards 
  

Nick Bailey      
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
From: Rob Dudley  
Sent: 19 December 2024 11:33 
To: Bailey,Nick swp55710   
Cc: Kat Lattimore; Oli Bartlam; Sarah Bartle 
Subject: Re: IIT Application 
  
Hi Nick, 
  
Thanks for this.  I can confirm we’re happy with both of these. 
  
Cheers 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
From: Bailey,Nick swp55710 <Nick.Bailey2@south-wales.police.uk> 
Sent: 19 December 2024 11:34 
To: Sarah Bartle <s.bartle@npt.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: IIT Application 

  

 
 

 
 

Sarah, 
  
In view of the below agreement, I’m happy for this application to proceed as amended. 
  
Regards 
  
N 
  

Nick Bailey 

 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or 

open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If in 

doubt, contact the IT Service Desk 


